
SCREENING OF EXHIBITORS' ITEMS FOR NATIONAL FOOD FAIR 2025
Friday, 21 February 2025

PAGASA was invited on 20 February 2025 to screen potential items for exhibit

 at the Bagong Pilipinas National Food Fair to be held at the SM Megatrade

 Halls this April. Group photo reveals (L-R) DTI's Director for the Bureau of

 Market Development, Promotions & OTOP (BMDPO) Ms. Marievic M. Bonoan, yours

 truly, Asec. Nylah Rizza D. Bautista of the Competitiveness & Innovation

 Group as well as guest evaluators from Duty-Free Phils., Gift Stores & key

 staff of DTI.
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